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After a successful Open Morning on 

Wednesday 11th October we have 

decided to hold an additional Open 

Evening for parents/carers of children 

due to start primary school in 

September 2018. This will be held on 

Tuesday 14th November from 7pm-8pm 

with refreshments in the hall and 

guided group tours with the Senior 

Leadership Team.  

Individual tours are also available with 

the headteacher by appointment, so 

please contact the school office to 

reserve your place. 

FLU VACCINE DAY 

Once again this year all children throughout 

Essex will be offered the flu vaccine in the 

form of a nasal spray through the school 

based immunisation programme.  Parents 

will not need to be present but for your 

information this will take place on  

23rd Nov 17 

Consent forms must be returned by Mon 

13th Nov 17 

On Tuesday 17th October the Essex 
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to discuss the importance of being 

safe on Bonfire Night. We thought 

about suitable clothing, distances 

from firework displays and what to 

do in an emergency.  

If your child is late for 

register, please sign 

them into school 

immediately and 

send them straight to 

class or a member of 

staff can take them down. Parents/

carers are NOT allowed to walk them 

down to class once the doors to the 

school have been locked. This is a 

safeguarding policy. Thank you for 

your understanding. 

Thank you to all at St 

Lukeôs for helping to raise 

£465.99 for the NSPCC. 

This years Children in Need is 

to be held on 17th November. 

Please wear something with 

polka dots or dress up as 

something spotty! Suggested 

donation is £1.  

School Photograph 

orders must be handed 

into the school by 

Tuesday 7th November 

2017.  

Poppy accessories will be on sale on Tuesday 7th 
November from 3pm on the playground. There is a 
limited number of reflectors for 50p and slap rulers 
for ¢1.00 

Congratulations to St Luke members of the karate club for raising a 
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club competition they competed in.   



 

  
  

Nov 6th Year 5 & 6 NSPCC pupil workshops No 

 17th  Children in Need Day , wear something spotty for a voluntary 

donation of £1 

No 

 17th Class 8 assembly at 2.30pm Yes 

 23rd Flu vaccine day No 

 24th PTFA Christmas Winter Market; details to follow Yes 

 24th Class 7 assembly at 2.30pm Yes 

 30th Oodles of Noodles Day ‘Chinese Themed lunch’ No 

Dec 1st Class 6 assembly at 2.30pm Yes 

 7th KS1 Dress rehearsal at 9.30am 

KS1 Christmas performance at 2.00pm 

No 

Yes 

 8th KS1 Christmas performance at 9.30am Yes 

 8th PTFA School Disco EYFS & KS1 5.30—6.30pm 

PTFA School Disco KS2 6.45—7.45pm 

No 

No 

 12th EYFS Dress rehearsal at 9.30am 

EYFS Christmas performance at 2.00pm 

No 

Yes 

 13th EYFS Christmas performance at 9.30am Yes 

 13th KS1 and KS2 Pantomime trip 1.00 - 5.00pm No 

 13th EYFS Christmas party at 2pm No 

 15th Classes 9, 10 & 11 Christmas party 2.00 - 3.00pm No 

 18th Classes 6,7 & 8 Christmas party 2.00 - 3.00pm No 

 19th Christingle Service at 11.30am in the church No 

 19th School Christmas dinner– PRE-ORDER ONLY  No 

 20th KS1 Christmas party 2.00pm - 3.00pm No 

 20th School breaks up for Christmas No 

Dear God,  

Thank you for being the light of our world and keeping us safe and warm especially on bonfire 

night. Thank you for creating colourful rainbows that light up our sky. Amen. 

By Olivia and Faith class 5 

A huge thank you to the pupils in 
year 5 for leading an outstanding 
Harvest celebration on Thursday 
19th October. We would also like to 
express our gratitude to all the 
families that have donated food for 
our Harvest collection. 

Also a big well done to year 5 who 
performed a rendition of Harvest 
festival for members of the church community on Thursday 2nd Nov. It was lovely 
to see so many people in the school hall and the children sang beautifully.  

will be on Friday 10th 
November straight after school 
in the gazebo.  


